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   L OOK I N G  A H E AD ~  

      COMING UP….  
  Private party rentals are booking up 
for the holidays! The Lodge is a 
wonderful space to host all your special 
events. Visit our website for more 
information on private party rentals and 
book yours soon! 
 
For more WCA information, news and 

events, go to www.ww-link.com 
 

 
 

                             BE ALERT- Watch for pedestrians while driving. Slow down and scan the road as you drive 
BE VISIBLE- Wear bright, reflective costumes to increase your visibility 

                PAY ATTENTION- put down electronic devices, keep your head up, and look both  
                                         ways crossing the street 
                                     CHECK CANDY- look for anything suspicious, torn, unwrapped or damaged 

  

T H I S  MON TH …  

EVENTS/ ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Oct 1st-  6:30pm  Woodland 

Park HOA Meeting 

Oct 25th 5-7pm- WCA Trunk or 

Treat  

Oct 29 6pm  ANNUAL WCA 

Board Meeting 

WHA T ’ S  N EW… .  
 

The WCA continues with 

improvements to the tennis courts 

as wind screens have been 

added. More improvements to 

come as several areas of the 

WCA are being assessed.  

If you would like to make a 

suggestion or have an idea, you 

can fill out the suggestion form on 

our website www.ww-link.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING… 

TRUNK OR TREAT!!!  OCT 25th  5PM-7PM the WCA 

will host its annual Trunk or Treat at the Recreational 

Facilities parking lot (pool/lodge). We need community 

volunteers LIKE YOU to make this a successful event. 

If you would like to decorate your vehicle and provide 

treats to the community, please email 

marjorie.owens@ww-link.com  

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT –  

We would like to recognize Scott & Linda Mattison for their dedication to the Wildewood Community!  Most days, 

rain or shine, they can be found walking along the Parkway and Rec Areas.  For the last 5 years, they have picked up 

trash that is found during their daily walks. Actions like this are greatly appreciated and show these residents take pride 

in the community in which they live.  
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